
Dear Colleagues, 

 

Thank you for your interest in helping your junior colleagues with the anatomy dissections. As always, 

the demand exceeded our capacity, so that only the most qualified applicants could be accepted 

for the summer dissection course. 

 

All those lucky ones are kindly asked to CONFIRM within one week (by March 6) to dsedmera@lf1.cuni.cz, 

so we know that you will participate – or decline, so that we can offer your spot to those on the waiting list 

before they make other plans. 

 

You shall receive more details (e.g., the course of dissection) one week before the beginning of the course. 

Once completed, the list of your names will be sent by myself to the FSAD so that they will enter in SIS for 

you the appropriate Eligible Subject and then I will award the credits, and also a small stipend for your efforts. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you in May, specifically April 29 (course G) at 14:00 in the Lecturer’s change room 

for the initial division to the groups and instruction. 

 

Best regards, 

David Sedmera 

 

February 28, 2024 
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